
From: Sharon Chace
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Re: Gambling License request
Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 10:54:37 AM

I certainly do object.  I don't want gambling in my neighborhood and
certainly not right down the street from me.  This is a RESIDENTIAL
neighborhood.  People live here.

NO to request for the Gnome to have gambling there.

Sharon Chace
165 Western Ave. N., #204
St. Paul, MN 55102
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